
From: Hagan, Jack (Brigadier General - CA 
Sent: 2/7/2013 8:47:27 AM 
To: Doll, Laura (/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=LRDD) 
Cc: Pete, Aaron (aaron.pete@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Bcc: 
Subject: RE: Scheduling 

Sorry, the day has been crazy. I have limited time tomorrow, in Sac Friday and not back until 
Tuesday the 22nd. Call Aaron and see if he can squeeze you in for 15 min. 

BGH 
Sent via BlackBerry by AT&T 

From: "Doll, Laura" <LRDD@pge.com> 
Date: Wed, 6 Feb 2013 01:33:13 +0000 
To: emory.hagan@cpuc.ca.gov<emory.hagan@cpuc.ca.gov> 
Subject: Scheduling 

General Hagan 

I recall that you had some more travel commitments coming up, so I'm writing to ask about 
your availability for two important meetings we'd like to have with you: 

1. ROW/Encroachment: Tom would like to present some data about past expenditures as 
part of the penalty discussion. We also have made some revisions to the compliance plan after 
comments from Julie at our last meeting. Our package is complete. Any chance you're 
available this week or next? 

2. Remedies discussion: After next week, Tom would like time with you to go over the list 
with updated details and status of actions underway. 

Let me know your availability - and thanks. 

Laura 

SB GT&S 0263855 
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PG&E is committed to protecting our customers' privacy. 
To learn more, please visit http://www.pae.com/about/company/privacv/customer/ 


